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SUPERINTENDENT/PRINCIPAL REPORT 

Tuesday, June 14, 2022 

 

Guest Speaker Roger Phillips, Vista de Las Cruces Architect 

Roger Phillips, the School’s Architect of Record, has many stories to share about the design 

and construction of the Vista de Las Cruces School.  Roger has returned to the campus over 

the past two years to see and re-visit what he describes as one of his two most favorite 

projects he designed.  Given the many decisions that went into the carefully designed 

school campus which was completed in 1992, it is a pleasure to introduce and have you  

personally meet Mr. Phillips.  

 

Student Attendance Summary 

Third Trimester 

Perfect Attendance (O absences or 0 tardies) 

Nathanel Jones – Grade 6 

Eric Clavin – Grade 4 

Clara Jones – Grade 4 

 

Excellent Attendance (1 absence or 1 tardy) 

Jacob Nungaray – Grade 6 

 

Summary for the School Year 

Perfect Attendance 

Nathanael Jones – Grade 6 

 

Excellent Attendance 

Clara Jones – Grade 4 
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Spring Olympics – Hosted by the Vista Volunteers Friday, June 10th 

Thank you to Christine Kibele, Laura Herrera, Emily Wirtz, Carey Harrington, Katie Cota, and 

Manuel Nungaray and to all of the parents/families (Holsted, LeRoy, Jones, Malloys, Lane, 

Perez, Garcia, Rodriguez, Rickard, Bonham, Clavin, Hazard, and Smith) for a fabulous 

afternoon with staff and students!! 
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Thank you Santa Barbara County Fire Department Prevention and Defensible Space Team 

Members 

The crew is completing a second week of work along the San Julian Road and the school 

district property for defensivle spacing.  The Vista School Community thanks each and 

every man and woman on the team for their tireless and commitment for fire safety. 

 

 
 

            
 


